
You will promote the unique learning model at the College; engaging participants in the rhythm of the 

community to ground learning, foster relationships and enhance their experience while at the 

College.

SOME OF THE MAIN THINGS YOU’LL BE DOING:

• Work in partnership with the Head of College and other 
stakeholders to develop the College as a living classroom with 
an exceptional practice of cooperative learning and 
sustainability in context.

• Help develop and maintain a distinctive learning community 
pedagogy.

• Work alongside teaching staff to integrate learning 
community pedagogy into the curriculum.

• Coordinate course participant, student, volunteer, and staff 
participation in the daily routines of the College in 
collaboration with the Short Course, Postgraduate, Garden 
and Food teams.

• Provide support for the College Community through 
consultation, signposting, and referrals as appropriate

• Work with staff and volunteers to maintain a culture of 
warmth and hospitality for our students, participants, tutors 
and other guests

• Coordinate with Dartington volunteer management to recruit 
Schumacher volunteers and hold the College’s duty of care 
towards them and allocate their work

• Support the integration of Dartington facilities team members 
situated at the College.

• Work closely with appropriate teams to support College 
community days and other forms of council and celebration.

• Promote anti-discriminatory practices in all work 
undertaken.

•

WHAT YOU WILL BRING:
• A calm, organised and pro-active approach to your work with 

an eye for detail. 

• The ability to work openly and collaboratively with others. 

• The ability to respond in the moment to a changing schedule 
and solve problems as they arise.

• The ability to motivate and inspire people to develop their 
potential.

• Experience of facilitating learning for adults and engaging 
people in participative processes.

• An understanding of group dynamics and a commitment to 
access and inclusion.

• An appreciation of the work and aims of Schumacher College 
and Dartington Hall Trust. 

ROLE DETAILS:

DEPARTMENT: Schumacher College

REPORTING TO: Head of College
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